
 

 

BEFORE THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON 

 

 WORK SESSION 

 

January 22, 2008 

 

The Columbia County Board of Commissioners met in scheduled session with Commissioner 

Anthony Hyde, Commissioner Joe Corsiglia and Commissioner Rita Bernhard, together 

with Sarah Hanson, County Counsel and Jan Greenhalgh, Board Secretary.  The meeting 

was held in the Loo Witt Room, St. Helens High School, St. Helens, Oregon. 

 

Commissioner Hyde called the meeting to order.  

 

AFTER ACTION REVIEW: 

 

Commissioner Hyde stated that the purpose of the meeting is to review the process 

regarding the December flooding.  Commissioner Hyde introduced Bill Haak, the new 

Economic Development Recovery Coordinator.  He then turned the meeting over to Kirk 

Hale.  Kirk explained that this would be an open meeting to discuss the recent 

flooding, what went well and what didn=t, areas that need improvement, etc. 

 

After three hours of round table discussion, it was stated that this meeting will 

result in a report to the Board of Commissioners, State EOC and FEMA.   

 

There was no Executive Session held. 

 

With nothing further coming before the Board, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Dated at St. Helens, Oregon this 22nd day of January, 2008. 

 

NOTE: A tape of this meeting is available for purchase by the public or interested 

parties. 

 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON 

 

By:                                          

                          

      Anthony Hyde, Chair 

 

By:                                          



 

 

                          

      Joe Corsiglia, Commissioner 

 

Board Secretary:    By                                           

                          

      Rita Bernhard, Commissioner  

By:__________________________ 

       Jan Greenhalgh  


